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31/12/2020  09:17:362020/5216/P SUPPRT Ceri Smith I was surprised to see that a planning application was deemed necessary for a temporary children¿s 

playhouse at 67 Patshull Road. What a waste of time for officers and the planning committee!

As the neighbouring householder potentially most affected by the playhouse I fully support the application. It 

would be a positive enhancement to the conservation area as the gardens will be complemented by the 

shrieks of happy children having fun. This sound of sheer enjoyment will bring light to many in neighbouring 

properties in these dark times when there is so little to be happy about. 

I also support the proposal on design grounds. The juxtaposition of a modernist interpretation of a treehouse 

with a more  traditional development made of scaffolding boards is visually educational for my children and for 

Loic and Hector (the proposers).  My son, aged six, is particularly supportive of the blending of the two 

buildings, reflecting the linked semi-detached nature of the main houses. When lockdown is in force he can 

converse at a safe distance with both  Hector and Loic. And when restrictions are lifted he looks forward to 

being able to ¿practice my climbing¿ between the two treehouses. 

He would keen to make a representation in person at any planning committee meeting to explain how fun it is 

to have the new playhouse linked to his treehouse.
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